
Dear Parents,Carers and students,

I’m delighted to inform you that the long awaited 2022 Sherburn High School Sports Day will take place on

Wednesday 20th July 2022. Shown below are some frequently asked questions regarding the event to ensure that the

day runs smoothly:

What will the day look like?

Timings Activity
08:20 – 09:00 Period 1 as normal

09:00 – 12:00 Students signed up for field events complete these during the course of the morning.
Those participating in field events will be collected from lessons by their Heads of Year.

All other students will be in lessons as normal.
Break will also take place as normal between 11:00 and 11:15.

LUNCH
12:00 – 12:40

Years 7 and 9 will go to lunch early at 12:00

Years 8 and 10 will remain in lessons until 12:15, before being dismissed for lunch.

12:40 – 13:00 Students go to their form rooms to be registered by their form tutors.
Students escorted to the top field by their form tutor.

13:00 – 14:30 Track events
Staggered dismissal at the end of the school day.

What will my child need to wear?

All students are asked to arrive in school in their PE uniform and, where students have them, wear their Summer

House polo shirt for the day. For students whose normal PE kit is black leggings, a suitable pair of shorts instead of

leggings is allowed, with either their white PE top or House polo shirt.

Is there anything else my child needs to bring on the day?

If the weather conditions permit, both participants and spectators will be on the school field for around an hour and

half in the afternoon. As such, it is important that they bring plenty of water to stay hydrated, along with sun cream

and  a hat.

Will it be compulsory  to take part in a track/field event on the day?

No – although we’d encourage as many students to get involved as possible! Students wanting to compete in either

field or track events will sign up during PE lessons prior to the event.

In the afternoon, any students who aren’t competing in events will be spectating and cheering on their house team!

We know what will happen if the weather is too hot, but what if the weather is poor? Will the event still go

ahead?

If the weather is really poor, then a decision will be made Tuesday evening or in the morning to cancel the event.

In the event of this taking place, students will revert to their normal school timetable.

You haven’t answered my question!

No problem at all. Drop us an email at admin@shs.starmat.uk and we’ll get back to you as soon as we can.

mailto:admin@shs.starmat.uk


And finally…

We really want to make sure that everyone enjoys their day so there are 2 golden rules for our students on the day

1) Be sensible, listen carefully and act immediately to staff instructions

2) Be kind and supportive towards all competitors taking part in the day

Sports day marks the climax in the Sherburn High School House Cup competition – who will prove victorious in the

final sprint to the line? We wish all competitors all the very best of luck for the day.

With very best wishes,

Luke Stubbins
Curriculum Leader of Physical Education

Miriam Oakley
Headteacher


